DEC 6 1984

Allis-Chalmers Corporation
Hydro-Turbine Division
ATTN: Samuel A. Gil1, P.E.

Chief Radiation Safety Officer
P.0. Box 712
York, Peansylvania 17405

Gent]emen:

This refers to your application dated November 30, 1984, for renewal of
Materials License 37-16280-03.

We received your check for $460. Your application, however, is subject

to a renewal fee of $700 as specified in §170.31 (30) of revised 10 CFR 170,
copy enclosed. Payment of the additional $240 should be made to the U.S. Nu-
cl:ar Regulatory Commission and mailed to my attention at our Washington,
D.C. address.

Your application will be processed by the Region I Licensing staff located
at 631 Park Avenue, King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406. The additional
fee, however, is required prior tc issuance of the renewal. When sub-
mitting the fee, please refer to CONTROL NUMBER 18436.

Sincerely,

/2 G1enda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch

0ffice of Administration

Enclosure:
10 CFR 170

DISTRIBUTION:

Pending Fee File
Weekly Reading File
Materials Reading File
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